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To: all our Customers/Suppliers 
 

 

As confirmed by the Sentence of the Court of Milan dated 02.12.2024, in past years a 

French company called CDL Tecora has sold products on the market unduly using the 

TECORA® and DECS® brands. 

 

We are doing our best to protect our customers from purchasing products unduly 

marked with our distinctive signs, the use of which has been absolutely prohibited to 

the French company by the Court of Milan. 

 

In any case, as the sole manufacturer of TCR TECORA® - TECORA® - DECS® 

products, we will provide support and assistance to any customer who has fallen into 

error.  

 

Please let us know if you are involved in any of these situations. 

 

I advise you to consult the link below with the 2024 Court Judgment: 

https://tcr-tecora.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Judgement-and-Ordinance-Feb-
12-2024.pdf 

 

 

 

Cogliate,   14.03.2024 

        

        Marco Zonca  

              CEO 
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